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Messag� fro� th� Headteacher

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is a busy and emotional end to the Spring term at
St Paul’s, as we remember and celebrate the Easter
story, and as we say some farewells to some of our
fabulous team. I am sure you will join me in wishing
Miss Hill all the very best as she embarks on some
‘new beginnings’- preparing for married life and a new
job. We thank her for her hard work, dedication and
commitment over the years at St Paul’s and we know
that the school will always hold a very special place in
her heart. Keep in touch, Miss Hill!

We also say goodbye to Miss Clarke, who has made a
super impression on our Reception class this term.
We will miss your enthusiasm and energy- thank you
for your hard work.

As I sit and reflect on the last few weeks, I am
grateful for the friendliness and support shown to me
from our wonderful staff, governors, pupils and parent
community. The gospel values are central to this school
and its community and we strive to keep these at the
heart of everything we do. Each and every member of
our St Paul’s team has a special part to play in your
child’s journey and from your responses on the parent
survey, I know you are as appreciative of them as I
am. Thank you all for your support and commitment
to St Paul’s this term and I look forward to some of
our own ‘new beginnings’ in the Summer Term. Look
out for news about our Summer clubs in the first
week back after the holidays.
Hopefully, for now, everyone can have a little time off
work and I wish you all a happy and restful Easter. I
look forward to seeing you all refreshed and recharged
on Monday 15th April.

With Easter wishes and blessings,

Mrs Hensman

Date� for your Diar�

St, Paul's Dates 2023-2024

Term Dates for 2023-24 and
2024-25

Please note that holidays in term time are not
allowed. Poor attendance affects progress and
a child’s life chances.

Sports Day- 24th June
New Entrant Visits- 20th and 27th June-
afternoons
Y6 dates- Please keep a lookout for key dates
on the Dojo page.

CLUB NEWS
Year 5-6 Dodgeball- Starts Monday 22nd April-
Letters will go home today- please sign and
return.

Singing Club- Starts again -Tuesday 23rd April

Y4 Times Table Club- Wednesday lunchtime -
Mrs Hensman Room- starts 17th April

Coming soon….

Arts & Crafts Club
KS1 Multiskills Club
Military Kids Club
Y6 Football

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1C-u6v9Y1cDwBfAvcCcqc7nc2JsZtCyVeTkVvYGIt5sE/edit?source=gmail
https://www.stpaulsplymouth.com/web/term_dates/676593
https://www.stpaulsplymouth.com/web/term_dates/676593


Our Catholi� Lif�

In the Gospel this weekend, we hear about
how the disciples realise that Jesus is risen

from the dead and they believe in him.

Jesus died; yet Jesus lives. This fills us with
great hope. It reminds us to look for signs of
new life and people doing good in the world,
even when things are difficult. The risen
Jesus is working with us to change things
into justice, peace and love.

Keep up the amazing reading efforts over
the holidays!

Attendanc�
Whole School Attendance this week is 90%

Congratulations to Year 6 with 99%
attendance this week

Please ensure children are in school at 8.45.
This is when learning starts and many of our

children are missing out.

TTRS
Year 3- Kiera, Penny, Elliot, Ivy, Tyler, Pauline

Year 4- Harry, Finley, krishiv,
Year 5- Jacob, Lyle, Faith, Jais, Sophia, Ivan

Year 6- Poppy, Ishan

Numbot�

Year 2- Natalie,
Year 3- Penny, Maya, Liam, Ivy, Nathaniel,

Viaan and Seb.
Year 4- Amelia

Year 5- Max, Althea, Ivan,
Year 6- Reno, Finley,



Reception:
Year 1: Sammy
Year 2/3: Sonny

Year 3/4:
Year 5: Ivan
Year 6: Jenna

Reception:
Year 1: Tiahara
Year 2/3: Terry

Year 3/4:
Year 5: Harry

Year 6: Jackson

Reception:
Year 1: Jack

Year 2/3: Iyla M
Year 3/4:

Year 5: Amy
Year 6: William

Am�in� Effor� i� RE Award�
Reception:

Year 1: Willow
Year 2/3: Hope.

Year 3/4:
Year 5: Max

Year 6: Poppy

Ho� Chocolat� Award�
Reception: George

Year 1: Lincoln
Year 2/3: Gabriel
Year 3/4: Amelia
Year 5: Sophia C
Year 6: William

Year 2 and Year 3:
In year 2/3 , we have been focusing on

writing a suspense story. We have learnt a
story about a dragon. This week we have
finished writing our own version of this
story. I am so proud of how the children

have started these. In Science, with Mr K, we
have finished our unit about Animals and

Humans. I have been so impressed with the
attitude towards learning this term. Keep it

SCHOOL UNIFORM
m the PMG Schoolwear website.

https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/st_paul_
s_roman_catholic_primary_school___ply

mouth

or Trutex plymouth
https://plymouthonlinestore.trutex.com/store/

https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/st_paul_s_roman_catholic_primary_school___plymouth
https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/st_paul_s_roman_catholic_primary_school___plymouth
https://pmgschoolwear.co.uk/school/st_paul_s_roman_catholic_primary_school___plymouth
https://plymouthonlinestore.trutex.com/store/


up Year 2 and Year 3!

Hav� � lovel� holida�!


